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Announcements  

Thursday Prayer  

Meet ing @ 9:00 

P.M.  

Join us through Zoom. 

The link is posted weekly 

on the WCAC English 

Facebook page.  

Sunday Serv ice 

Regist ra t ion  

Register at WCAC.CA 

Thursday thru Saturdays. 

Sunday School  

Zoom link on the WCAC 

English Facebook page. 

Chr is tmas 

Shoebox  

Pa ck  a  sh o e b o x ,  pu t  

$ 1 0  i n  i t  f o r  sh i p p i n g ,  

a n d  d ro p  i t  o f f  a t  

W CA C b e t we e n  n o w 

a n d  No v .  8 t h .   Yo u  ca n  

a l so  p a ck  a  sh o eb o x  

o n l i n e  a t  

sa ma r i t a n sp u rse .ca  

Op e ra t io n  Ch r i s tma s  

Ch i ld .  

Bapt ism 

S ig n  u p  w i th  Pa s to r  

Ro b .  

Elder Vot ing  

2 0 21  E l d e r  Bo ard  

Co n f i rma t io n  Vo t i n g  

w i l l  b e  h e l d  on  1 1 /8 .   

Th e  No mi n a t i o n  

co mmi t te e  h a s  

n o m in a te d :  Ho ck  L a y  

An g ,  Sa m Ch a n ,  

W i l l i a m  Gu o ,  Da n i e l  

L e e ,  M in  Re n  a n d  

Ph i l i p  Tsa n g .  

Missionary news:  

Order of Service 
o Welcome and prayer 

o Worship with music 

o Scripture reading 

o Meditation 

o Congregational prayer 

o Sermon 

o Announcements + benediction 

Octo b e r  

2 0 20  

18 
Sermon Title: 
Love your Church 

Scripture passage: 
John 13:34-35 

Lizette Lavoie, Kids in Crisis Center, Guinea, Africa 
 
Dear friends and prayer partners, 
 
Please rejoice with me as the Guinea government has relaxed its rules about the 
opening of schools. They are allowing post secondary schools to open as well as 
classes for those preparing for state exams. After an emergency meeting of the 
teachers at the Bible Institute in Conakry, we decided that classes should resume 
and hopefully the second semester can be completed before October. And so I am 
teaching again! (Although I did teach at the KIC center). I am teaching 2 courses 
over the next 3 months, then an intensive course at the end of the semester.  
 
Please pray for continued protection from COVID-19 and also on the Conakry roads. 
My classes are from 4-6pm after which I have a 1-2 hours drive home through 
horrific traffic jams. And yet I don't live far from the Bible Institue. 
 
In Christ, 
 
Lizette 

 

How to give to missions: 

If you would like to donate to the work of Lizette Lavoie, give to the Global Advance Fund 

at: https://www.cmacan.org/give/ 

https://www.cmacan.org/give/

